
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday, January 8, 2025 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 
 

 

• Seniors - Just a reminder that today is the final day to vote for Senior Superlatives.  The 
link is in your student email and forms are due by 2:05 today.  Thank you – Yearbook. 

• Everett High Thespian and Drama Department is offering dance and singing audition 
workshops this month for ALL students at EHS. FREE! Our workshops are all taught by 
Industry Professional performers and musicians that will be working on our Spring 
Production of Disney's Newsies! Want to learn about tap and theatre dance? We have 
another workshop TODAY in the Civic Auditorium @ 2:20pm - 4:00pm! No dance shoes 
required! Come see the bulletin board outside A126 for more information about ALL 
workshops and auditions!!! 

• Tea Clubbers! There is no meeting this week. Our next tea club meeting will be next 
Thursday, January 16th 

• Fashion Club members. There is NO open sew this week. come to club tomorrow to work 
on your current projects. 

• We are happy to announce that winter wishes are open NOW. What does this mean? It 
means that just because the holiday season is over, doesn't mean the wishing, granting and 
giving has to be.   This is your chance—yes YOU-- to wish for anything, but wishes that are 
free, school-friendly, and reasonable are more likely to be granted. So, scan the QR codes 
on posters or fliers around the school, or click the link in your school email and fill out the 
form by January 17th so that your wish can (hopefully!) be granted. 

• Hey seagulls! It's time for sibling photos! Mark your calendars for Tuesday, January 14th, 
and Thursday, January 16th, from 2:05 PM to 3:20 PM. Head over to room A306 to 
capture those special sibling moments. Bring your brightest smiles, your silliest props, 
some fun outfits, and your most creative poses! This is your chance to shine and have some 
fun with your siblings. 

 
Today in sports 

• Girls bowling vs Burlington-Edison at Riverside Lanes at 3:00 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


